
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Onaway Area Community School District 

Notice of Board Vacancy 
 
The Onaway Area Community Schools is seeking community members interested in filling a 
vacant Board of Education position. Please submit a notice of interest to the Superintendent's 
office by 3 PM on Tuesday, 12/13/22. Interested candidates will be considered at the regular 
Board meeting on 12/13/22, starting at 7 PM. 
 
 

If you have any questions concerning the role of the board of education and the responsibilities of 
a board member, please contact Abby Dandy, Secretary of Onaway Area Community Schools Board 
of Education, at adandy@oacsd.com. 
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